
EFFECTIVE DATE: JULY 13, 2017

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is releasing a series of updates to the Application Management 
System (AMS) to improve workflow and functionality. These updates occur approximately every three to four 
months. 

This latest AMS update will be effective at 8am PDT on July 13, 2017 and includes:
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•	 Changing the ability for users to edit some spatially derived NTS/DLS location data. This update will 
allow applicants to edit some location fields if their NTS/DLS coordinates differ from the spatial data 
uploaded, however a mandatory rationale must be provided. Some location fields will also be locked 
in this update to improve data integrity. 

•	 Adding the ability for users to select multiple Prime Mover types and provide Count and Power 
values for the respective Prime Movers for compressor/pump facility equipment.

•	 Allowing users to add a bottom hole in a new well application on a well that has received a Certificate 
of Restoration (CoR).

•	 Changing the date restriction for historical facility applications from Jan. 1, 2000 to Oct. 4, 2010. 
This gives users the flexibility to submit historical facility information for applications approved on or 
before Oct. 4, 2010.

•	 Changing the date restriction for historical pipeline submissions from Jan 1, 2000 to Jan. 1, 2007. 
This gives users the flexibility to submit historical pipeline information for applications approved on or 
before Jan. 1, 2007. 

•	 Displaying the revision description rationale (that users must provide when submitting a revision) in 
the Overview tab, below the application description. This will enable users to see at a glance why an 
application was revised.

•	 Adding functionality to add multiple recipients for permit distribution in the Overview screen. 

A full list of the enhancements included in this update can be found in the Online Services section of the 
Commission website. A detailed guide to the changes in this release can be found here.

Please note applications that are In Progress or In Revision will be subject to these new enhancements. It is 
recommended users consult the full list of changes and the guide to understand how the changes may impact 
these applications. 
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Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Ab Dosil
Executive Director, Information Technology
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Ab.Dosil@bcogc.ca
250-419-4444

Viva Wolf
Executive Director, Permit Adjudication
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Viva.Wolf@bcogc.ca
250-794-5265
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